
Calling All Awesome Parent Volunteers! 

Hot Lunch Fall 2017 and Sports Day June 9th 

We Need Your Help! 

 

Did you know the Hot Lunch program is completely run by parent 

volunteers and is a huge fund raiser for our wonderful school? A lot of 

parents don’t realize that volunteering for hot lunch is not a big time 

commitment and it is a fun and easy way to get involved at your child’s 

school. 

We currently offer six different hot lunch rotations which means you 

only need to come in once every six weeks for one – two hours. We are 

hoping to add a new exciting vendor to hot lunch next year which would 

mean you only come in once every seven weeks or about five times 

during the entire school year! 

The hot lunch program is a well-oiled machine and to keep this amazing 

program going we need new volunteers for next year! 

 

We also need volunteers to help out at the Sports Day BBQ which will 

run from 11am-1pm. All volunteers will receive a free BBQ Hot Dog or 

Hamburger. 

 

If you are interested in joining the Hot Lunch team next year or 

helping out at the Sports Day BBQ please email Andrea Scoten at 

jascoten@shaw.ca. Thank you! 

 


